
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Khalid RASUL <khalid.rasul@wfp.org> 
To: hujra swat <hujraswat@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2014 12:44 PM 
Subject: RE: Request for satisfactory performace certificate  
 

Dear Saleem sb, 

  

WFP in partnership with HUJRA is currently implementing Livelihoods projects in 3 agencies of FATA 

and CBDRM project in upper Swat for the last 2 years.  

Most of our projects are renewed after each 6 months and the selection for the new term is competition 

based among the partners and also depend on the performance assessment of the last phase. 

Nevertheless, our partnership with HUJRA is satisfactory and continued in both FATA and Swat.  

  

Regards 

Khalid Rasul 

Programme Officer 

Education - Livelihoods – DRM - FSC 

United Nations World Food Programme 

Peshawar Pakistan 

Fax: + 92-91-5846324 

Telephone: +92-91- 5846315-20 (Ext: 3109) 

F Sat: 1319 Ext: 3109 

Cell: +92 346 8564268 

Skype: Khalid_rasul 

  

 


